
 
Sunday, October 31, 2021 

3rd Grade Weekly Information 
 
FROM THE TEACHERS: 
 
Please be sure to check your canvas. Teachers are sending important info and reminders every Monday. 
 
3rd GRADE NEWS & REMINDERS:  
 

Mass:  The All Saints Memorial Mass will be held Monday, November 1st. Formal Uniform required. First through 
8th grade will be attending. 
 
Minimum Day:  Wednesday, November 3rd, is a minimum dismissal day. 

Teacher Birthday: Please help us in celebrating Mrs. Kennelly’s Birthday on November 1st!  

 
Grace and Blessings,  
 
Trisha Paszczykowski, 3rd Grade  
Paszfam@gmail.com 
 

  

 


